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Student Dress Code Policy (Grades 6-12)

The Akron Digital Academy dress code policy is the same for both middle and high school. All
student attire must be clean, neat, and properly sized.

No garments should have holes, rips, or tears. Shirts, pants, and socks should not
include profanity, gangs, tobacco, drugs, alcohol, sexual activity, or anything immoral or
illegal.

Hats: Caps, hats, scarves, bonnets, or other head coverings are not permitted inside the
school.

Shirts: Hoods are not permitted inside the school (they should remain down, off of the head).
All shirts or tops should cover the shoulder and fit properly (undergarments, shoulders, bras,
backs, or midsections should not show).

Pants/Skirts/Shorts: All pants should sit on the waist and should not drag the floor/ground.
Garments that are oversized, tight fitting, and exposing the thigh or undergarments are not
permitted. Legging style pants must be worn with a tunic or top that will cover the majority of
one’s thigh. All skirts and shorts should be as long as the tips of your fingertips or knee length.
Micro mini’s or other short skirts or short shorts are not permitted.

Shoes: All footwear should be properly sized and not present a hazard. House slippers/house
shoes, stiletto’s and shower shoes are not permitted.

If you have questions about the dress code, please speak with your mentor teacher. Any
student in violation of the dress code will be subject to disciplinary action and required to
change before attending classes, the Success Lab, or other activities. *We may have long
t-shirts that we can provide or the student will be asked to leave for the day.



